
P-04-501 Day Centres for the elderly in Wales to be made 

statutory – Correspondence from the petitioners to the 

Committee, 18.11.2013 

 

FOR THE ATTENTION OF THE PETITIONS COMMITTEE: 

 

Having read the letter from Gwenda Thomas to William Powell, we are very much in 

your hands with regard to the next step. 

 

Gwenda Thomas states "I would suggest the Petitions Committee explores the 

purpose of Day Centres, and the need they are designed to address". 

 

Could this be possible for discussion at your next meeting? 

 

Many thanks, 

Martin W. Shewring. 

 


